
Effective 27th March, the
Broad Street branch is
closed until further notice.
The following branches remain open to serve you, with
reduced banking hours :-

Warrens, Rockley
& Premium Banking Centres

Monday to Thursday
Friday

8:00a.m. to 2:00p.m.
8:00a.m. to 4:00p.m.

Haggat Hall Monday to Thursday
Friday

11:00a.m. to 4:00p.m.
10:00a.m. to 5:30p.m.

Stay updated on bb.scotiabank.com


